Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:

Subject:

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Thursday, May 05, 2016 8:20 AM

‘Gonzales, EL'; Amos, James (jamos@blm.gov); Tucker, Shelly

Michael Burton (mburton@diversifiedfsi.com); 'Laura Flores'; Patterson, Heather,
EMNRD

RE: Linn - Skelly Unit #276 Work Plan

RE: Linn Operating * Skelly Ut 276 * 30-015-29225 * DOR: 5/5/2014

There is no RP number issued for this release at this time, and OCD has no record of this release having been reported.
The C-141 included in this submittal lists release volume as 20 gallons oil & 20 gallons PW, with 10 gallons oil recovered.
The body of the remediation proposal lists the release volume as 20 barrels oil & 20 barrels PW, with 10 barrels PW
recovered & no oil recovered. Based on areal and vertical extent of impact listed in the remediation proposal, OCD
believes the release is likely more than what is reported on the C-141. Please submit a corrected C-141 immediately. In
addition, this proposal is not approved at this time due to the following: inconsistency in the reported release volumes,
incomplete delineation in the area listed as SP1, and analytical data presented was obtained over 1.5 years ago.

OCD does have record of an open release associated with this APl number. It was assigned 2RP-1724 with a release date

listed as 6/17/2013.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me.

Mike Bratcher
NMOCD District 2

811 S. First Street
Artesia, NM 88210

0O: 575-748-1283 X108
C: 575-626-0857

F: 575-748-9720

From: Gonzales, EL [mailto:ELgonzales@linnenergy.com]
Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 9:02 AM

To: Amos, James (jamos@blm.gov); Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Cc: Michael Burton (mburton@diversifiedfsi.com)

Subject: FW: Linn - Skelly Unit #276 Work Plan

Morning, Guys: Here is a work plan for your review and approval------------------ Thanks, E L

From: Laura Flores [mailto:Iflores@diversifiedfsi.com]

Sent: Thursday, March 31, 2016 8:43 AM

To: Gonzales, EL
Cc: Michael Burton

Subject: Linn - Skelly Unit #276 Work Plan

Good morning, Mr. Gonzales.

Attached is the work plan for the Skelly Unit #276.



Pending your review and approval, we will get it submitted to BLM and NMOCD.

Thank you,

Laura

This electronic message, together with any attachments, contains information from LINN Energy that may be
confidential and intended solely for the use of the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient, please
note that any disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message, or any attachment, is strictly
prohibited. Also, please notify the original sender by return e-mail and delete the message, along with any
attachments, from your computer. Finally, the recipient should check this email and any attachments for the
presence of viruses. The organization accepts no liability for any damage caused by any virus transmitted by
this email.



